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Contact us at comments@genpgm.com

Generation PGM Inc. (GenPGM) would like to thank the 
communities and individuals that have expressed support for 
the Marathon Palladium-Copper Project while we progress 
through the public review period of the Environment 
Assessment. The Joint Review Panel recently announced the 
extension of the public comment period to July 26, 2021. 

On June 1, 2021, GenPGM participated in a Public Information 
Session hosted virtually with the Town of Marathon to provide 
updates on the Project and the Environmental Assessment 
process. We would like to extend a sincere thank you to the 
participants and the Town of Marathon. Despite public health 
restrictions preventing in person open house meetings, our 
virtual  session provided the opportunity for commentary and 
questions, and we look forward to incorporating your 
suggestions into the Project as we move forward. 

We are actively looking for ways to include local community 
members to participate in terrestrial studies, water sampling 
and other monitoring programs. GenPGM recently conducted 
additional terrestrial �eld program focussed on birds and 
species at risk along the proposed access road to the mine site. 
If this opportunity interests you, check in to our Community 
Board in front of the Operations O�ce at 90 Peninsula Road in 
Marathon for updates on upcoming �eld programs 
throughout the summer or email us directly at 
comments@genpgm.com. 

We look forward to providing the opportunity for interested 
members of local and regional communities to participate in 

our �eld programs throughout the summer! 
  


